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Area north of Browning placed under boil water advisory
Health Advisories
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The Sullivan County Public Water Supply District has issued a precautionary boil advisory for an area
north of Browning. The advisory will affect customers NORTH of Browning, on Highway 5 to Denver
Road.

Also being affected will be customers along Desert, Woodland, Estate, White, and Wizard Roads. The
precautionary boil advisory for drinking and cooking water is effective UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. It
was caused by a contractor hitting a water main.
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